
 
 

 
     
 
 

Changes to Gasfitter Training 
 
 

As of October 31, 2014, only Domestic Gasfitter training will be delivered 
through the four levels of apprenticeship training for Plumber and 
Steamfitter – Pipefitter apprentices.  Post-journeyperson General Gasfitter 
training will be required before being eligible to challenge the General 
Gasfitter License examination.  Plumber and Steamfitter-Pipefitter 
apprentices that entered level one training in the 2011-12 training year 
started in this new process. 
 
Plumber and Steamfitter-Pipefitter apprentices completing level three 
training before October 31, 2013 will still have the opportunity to challenge 
the Domestic Gasfitter License examination at the end of level three 
training.  Plumber and Steamfitter-Pipefitter apprentices completing level 
four training before October 31, 2014 will still have the opportunity to 
challenge the General Gasfitter License examination at the end of level four 
training. 
 
Refrigeration Mechanics will be able to challenge the Domestic and 
General Gasfitter License examinations.  Post-journeyperson Domestic and 
General Gasfitter training is required before being eligible to challenge the 
Domestic and General Gasfitter License examinations. 
 
For further details regarding gasfitter examination eligibility requirements 
and approved post-journeyperson courses, refer to the Domestic and 
General Gasfitter License Examination Information sheets on this website. 
 
 
 
 
 


